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Baste & Banter 

Volume 32, Issue 8       August 2022 

This Month’s Happening 

Philanthropy Sew-In 
 

The August Guild meeting is traditionally put on by the 

Philanthropy program.  True to form, Philanthropy this year will 

have you sew up baby items this time.  In an effort to provide 

some nice things for the new moms in the Loma Linda VA 

Women’s Program at their annual Mothers’ Day Baby Shower, 

we will be sewing up baby bibs, burp pads, and baby quilt tops.  

We will have kits for all of these items, and they are super easy 

and go together very quickly. 

 

We hope you will turn out for the August Guild meeting so we 

can accomplish a lot! 
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Hello everyone, 

 

August is one of my favorite months in this quilt guild. I love the Philanthropy 

sew-in. Personally, our philanthropic contributions to the local area make me very 

proud of our guild. Don’t get me wrong, I love the quilt show, all our wonderful 

speakers and workshops, block of the month (I’d better love that), and everything 

else we do. But when I hear the Philanthropy Committee report on what our guild 

has given back to our community, that makes my heart warm and glad that I am 

part of this wonderful group. 

 

The Philanthropy sew-in is a fun evening where we get a chance to work together, 

contributing our talents as best we are able. On this evening, no job is too small – 

whether you are sewing by machine or by hand, pressing, sorting, cutting or just 

encouraging others, please come lend your support. Check with the article in this 

newsletter about any last-minute information regarding the sew-in.  

 

Now for a little segue, if anyone asks me what type of quilters I want for our 

guild, my answer is always that I do not care what level of quilter a person is. I 

want members that want to be active contributors to our mission. For those of you 

not familiar with our mission, it is stated completely in our roster, but the main 

themes of our mission are charity, education, and philanthropy. I mention this 

now, because our Parliamentarian, Char Carpentier, is putting together a small 

committee to start working on getting volunteers for next year’s board and 

committee heads. All these jobs are important to our mission. If you are new to 

the guild, please consider taking a position. I have found that this is the best way 

to get to know people. Trust me, no job in this guild is too big—and the other 

members of the board are always available if you have questions. 

 

Hope to see you all at the meeting. 

 

Adriane Ridder 

VOMQG President 

 

President’s Page 

Tuesday, August 9th 
6:30, Social Time 

7-9 Meeting 



 

  Page 3 

Susy Nash Jan 11, 2022 Lecture: Value of Colors, Shading for Depth & Dimension; 

Jan 12, 2022 Workshop: The Teeny Tiny Featherweight #5  
Susy has been a certified Laura Heine Instructor since 2018. Prior to that she was working in 

the healthcare field, but her love of quilting and creativity drew her to train as a Laura Heine 

instructor. In 2019, soon after finishing her training, she received a call from Laura herself 
asking if she would be able to teach in Costa Mesa, California. Susy was terrified but she did it 

and it went very well. That was the start of her teaching career. Since then, she has been off 
and running. She teaches several classes and workshops.  

Carrie Wilson Feb 8, 2022 Speaker: Fantabulous Backs 

Carrie has a huge assortment of color choices and fabrics from designers like Kim Diehl, Lori 

Holt and Kaffe Fassett; she will have available for purchase. She will share her knowledge to 

help give options for your next quilt. Please visit her website at fantabulousbacks.com.  

Shelley Swanland Mar 8, 2022 Lecture: Cathedral Windows and Beyond Trunk Show; 
Mar 9, 2022 Workshop: Cathedral Windows Sampler  

Shelley has been involved in quilting and embroidering since the 70’s. In the late 90’s she 

developed a technique for Cathedral Window quilts done entirely by machine. She has 

published two books and appeared on Simply Quilts and has had work featured in McCall’s 

Quilting, Quiltmaker, and The Quilter. She has designed quilts for RJR Fashion Fabrics and 

Robert Kaufman Fabrics.  

Lyn Brown Apr 12, 2022 Lecture: Modern + Traditional: Moditionals; 

Apr 13, 2022 Workshop: T-shirt Quilt  

Lyn Brown has been teaching quilting for more than 20 years. In 2000, she joined the faculty of 

North Orange County Community College District. Lyn taught five quilting classes a week for the 

college district, reaching over 200 students. Her projects came fast and furious, including 

swaps, mysteries, reproduction, and contemporary with a little bit of art thrown in. Her lecture, 

Modern and Traditional: Moditional Quilts, explores the modern movement in quilt making with 

an eye on tradition. There are many hallmarks of modern quilts. The Workshop will show you all 

the tricks of stabilizing, settings, and borders.  

Linda & Carl Sullivan May 10, 2022 Lecture: Got Colour? The Color Lecture; 

May 11, 2022 Workshop: Colour Bugs and Curves!  

Two techniques in one class! First, Linda will guide you through her liberating and fancy free 

slash ‘n sew technique while making cute colour bugs blocks – no ¼” seams to follow and no 

rules. Next, she’ll guide you through sewing perfect curves with her handy tips and tricks - 

you’re guaranteed to conquer your fear of sewing curves with no tears. Both techniques come 

together in one class while making this cute ladybug quilt!  

Dru Farrell Jun 14, 2022 Speaker: My Journey to Sew Treasured 

Dru will share her quilting industry knowledge to help give options for your next quilt. Please 

visit her store at 26855 Jefferson Ave, Unit D, Murrieta, CA 92562 and the website at 

www.sewtreasuredquiltshop.com.  

Krista Moser Oct 11, 2022 Lecture: Diamonds are a Quilter’s Best Friend; 

Oct 12&13, 2022 Workshop: Bumblebee Blossoms  

Krista tells her story; how she started very young and went on to design her own quilts and 

patterns. She typically works in design concepts and color theory while showing different quilts. 

She loves to do Q&A if there’s time! It's always a crowd-pleaser.  

Cindee Ferris Nov 8, 2022, Speaker: Quilting Life and Between Stitches 
Cindee will talk with us about her wonderful store and anecdotes from her sewing journey. 
Please visit her store at 28780 Old Town Front St Suite #A2, Temecula, CA 92590 or online at 

https://www.between-stitches.com 
 

2022 Guild Program Presenters 

https://www.sewtreasuredquiltshop.com/
https://www.between-stitches.com/
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Block of the Month 2022: Block #8 
To get started, here are the fabrics you need: your focus fabric, two 

coordinating fabrics based on the colors in the focus fabric, and a 

white fabric. Pick ones that contrast with each other. Remember, all 

our blocks end up 12.5" X 12.5" (a 12" finished block.) These blocks 

are not due until September.  

Also, the Guild’s website and Facebook page should have a post 

directing you to the YouTube instructions for this block.  

Cut list -- For one block 

Fabric 1 (white fabric) -- Four 5" squares 

Focus fabric & Coordinating Fabrics (up to 3, use the focus fabric for 

at least one of the squares. We used three different coordinating 

fabrics, but you can use a fabric twice.) 

 Four 5" squares total 

 Four 2.75" X 5.25" strips (one of each fabric) if you are repeating a 

fabric, you can use a 3.75" square  

Assembling the block: Use a quarter inch seam 

  The first thing to do is cut the triangles for the center of the block. If 
you are using a coordinating or the focus fabric twice in this block or if you 
plan to make two of these blocks you can just use 3.75" square pieces of 
fabric and cut them on the diagonal to get the triangles needed. If you just 
need one of each color, use a 2.75" X 5.25" strip, fold it in half to get 2.75" 
X 2.625" rectangle. Cut on the diagonal to remove two corners and you should end up with your 
triangle (photo 2.) Decide the order of the colors for your final block. Using the four small triangles, 
arrange them with points touching and hypotuneses facing out. Sew two 
adjacent triangles together, press the seam open, sew the other two 
together and press open. Then sew the center seam and press open. 
Trim off flags at edge of the piece – it should be about 4.5" square. 

  Next, we make half square triangles. On the wrong side of your white 
fabric squares draw a diagonal line between two corners. Pair each white 
square with a square of colored fabric, right sides together. Sew each of 
these pairs together by sewing a quarter inch seam on each side of your 
diagonal lines. Cut each set into two by cutting on the drawn line. Press to 
the darker fabric. 

 Refer to the final block and arange all the pieces so they match the look of the final block. 
Sew each row together, and press the seams open. Check the rows to see if they are roughly 4.5" 
wide. If all are wider than 4.5", you can trim the center row down to 4.5" 
or sew them together with a generous quarter inch seam. If they are 
narrower, plan to sew smaller seams when we sew these together. Sew 
the three rows together to make the final block. Press to lay flat. 

 The final step is to square it up. Use your 12½" x 12½" square up 
ruler, place it over the block. Make sure there is fabric under all parts of 
the ruler and trim to 12½" x 12½". 

Block of the Month 

Photo 2 

Photo 3 

Photo 4 

Link to YouTube Video 
Link to YouTube Video 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BoPQBYNSO4A
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August 2022 Quilt Show News 
Work continues on the guild’s 2022 Quilt Show and the events leading up to it, 
including the Grace Mellman library rotunda display and the quilt walk. 
 
Opportunities to support Quilt Show: 

 Auction Quilt donations (make and donate quilts with quilter’s share 
options - full donation or receive back 50% of the sale price). Contact Pat 
Jordan 

 Hand-made items to sell at show boutique. (same donation options as with auction) Contact: 
Sandie Hairgrove or Janice Emmerson 

 Volunteer to help in a variety of ways during the day of the Quilt Show on October 1st.Contact 
Maryruth Wilson 

 Your quilts to hang all over Old Town during the one day Quilt Show on October 1st. Quilts 
previously displayed are welcomed. Contact: Rita Dominguez 

 Small Quilts to hang in stores during the Quilt Walk taking Sept 17th- Oct. 1st Contact: Sheryl 
Eramo 

 Artists Exhibition Display in the Grace Mellman Library Sept 3rd-30th. Contact: Paula 
McGaugh 

 Participate in planning Quilt Show – attend monthly meetings. Contact: Maryruth Wilson 
 
We really appreciate your support, help, and generous contributions. 
Happy Quilting  
The Quilt Show Committee 

 

 Quilt Show Boutique Needs Donations!!! 
 

Thank you to all who participated in the July Guild Meeting Quilter’s 
University. If you took home kits to make wine coasters and/or wine gift 
bags, please bring the finished products to the August or September 
Guild meetings.  Please help us stock our boutique on Saturday, 
October 1st. 
We would be delighted if all Guild members would . . . . look through 
your stash of fabrics and create at least one fabric or fiber related item, 
such as a small quilt, wall hanging, table runner, apron, duffle bag, bags, 
shopping tote, zippered pouches, cosmetic bags, pillowcases, or 
Christmas stockings, etc. Multiple items are greatly appreciated! 

We have included a Quilt Show Boutique Donation sheet for you to list your 
items and designate if you are requesting a rebate of 50% of the sale to 
cover your costs. 

Please turn in your items with the donation form at any of the guild meetings June-September.  The 
FINAL DUE DATE has been changed to September 24th as all items need to be inventoried and 
prepared for sale. 
We are also looking for 5 volunteers to help with the boutique on the day of the Quilt Show. If you 
have any questions, please contact Sandie Hairgrove or Janice Emerson. Thank you in advance for 
ALL your efforts.  
  

2022 Quilt Show 
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Quilt Auction Form 
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Quilt Show Display of Personal Quilts Form 

  

OLD TOWN TEMECULA OUTDOOR QUILT SHOW 
October 1

st
, 2022 

 

DISPLAY OF PERSONAL QUILTS 

You will be hanging your quilts at your assigned location on the morning of the show 

BEFORE 10am.  

PLEASE PRINT AND FILL IN COMPLETELY – FORMS ARE DUE AT SEPTEMBER MEETING 

For Mail-In Registration (mail to: Rita Dominquez, 40101 de Portola Road, Temecula CA 92592) 

Quilter's Name: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: Home _____________________________ Mobile _____________________________________ 

Email that you check regularly ___________________________________________________________ 

Number of quilts you wish to display in each category: ________Wall/Baby ______Lap/Throw ______ 

Twin _______ Full / Double _______Queen ________King   TOTAL ___________ 

Friendship Group (if applicable) ___________________________________________________ 

Location preference ** ___________________________________________________________ 
**Please note we cannot guarantee this location 

You can prevent damage to or theft of your quilts by hanging a clean sheet behind any quilt you display 

and by not leaving your quilts unattended during the show.  

Please read and acknowledge the following: 

I understand that I alone am responsible for the safety and condition of any quilts I display in the Old Town 

Temecula Outdoor Quilt Show. I agree to hold harmless the Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild in the event 

of any damage to or theft of my property. I further understand that both the Guild and show attendees will 

probably photograph my quilt(s), as the quilt(s) will be hanging in a public place. I hereby grant permission 

to the Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild to publish any photographs of my work displayed in this show for 

non-commercial use.  

Signed: _______________________________________ Date: ___________________  

VALLEY OF THE MIST QUILTERS GUILD THANKS YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION 
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Quilt Show Boutique Donation Form 

  

VALLEY OF THE MIST QUILTERS GUILD 

QUILT SHOW BOUTIQUE DONATIONS 

OCTOBER 1, 2022 

*** Please PRINT *** 

Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Cell: _________________ Home: _________________ Email: ______________________________ 

Please list all the donated items and READ and SIGN at the bottom.    

Description Quantity – 
if same 

item 

Min 
Price 

50% Rebate            
  Y/N 
(Circle) 1.   Y/N 

2.   Y/N 

3.   Y/N 

4.   Y/N 

5.   Y/N 

6.   Y/N 

7.   Y/N 

8.   Y/N 

9.   Y/N 

10.   Y/N 
Attach additional sheet if necessary.  
I understand the item(s) will not be sold for less than the minimum price if one is designated. The 
boutique and/or the quilt show committee may set the price if I do not designate one.  I understand I 
may elect to receive back 50% of the sold item price OR I may donate 100% of the sale price to the 
Guild. I understand the Guild may then choose to donate all or part of the proceeds to charities 
selected by the Quilt Show Committee. 
 
NOTE: For payment made to contributors of $600 or more, the Guild will issue a required 1099 IRS 
form.  A signed W-9 including your tax ID number will be required prior to payment of those receiving 
$600 or more from the Guild. 
 
Thank you for your support and generosity to the Guild and its chosen charities. 
 
 
Signature: __________________________________________________     Date: _______________ 
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PHILANTHROPY NEWS YOU CAN USE 

 
Philanthropy continues to be shut out of the meeting room at the Assistance League, as 

apparently, they had to store a whole lot of stuff in there while doing their water event 

renovation.  Dru Farrell, guild member and owner of Sew Treasured Quilt Shop (formerly 

Primitive Gatherings) graciously offered to let us use her classroom on Saturday, July 30 for 

our workday.    

 

At our workday in July, (which has not yet happened at the time of this writing), we will be 

die-cutting baby bibs and burp pads, thanks to Gretchen Bryant (who is providing the dies and 

an electric cutter, and Candy Flory-Barnes, who is providing another electric cutter.  We 

expect to be able to cut a boatload of bibs and burp pads that members will help us sew up 

into finished products at the August Sew-In. 

 

We’ve decided August should be UNDERWEAR MONTH for the vets up at March.  Men’s 

underwear in every size, underwear Ts in every size, and socks are all needed.  Anything you 

can donate (new, please) will be a huge help to these men. 

 

Thank you for your help, 

Lynn Korito, Ida Colvin, and Ellen French 

Philanthropy 
  

Philanthropy 

August Birthdays 
 

 

August Birthdays 

Kathy Lund Aug 5 

Mary Ann O'Herron Aug 6 

Nancy Sandoval Aug 12 

Tawnya O'Herron Aug 14 

Shannon Whelan Aug 16 

Shelly McNeely Aug 23 

Sheryl Eramo Aug 25 
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Friendship Groups 

 
If you want to be in a Friendship Group or would like to add people to your group, please send an 
email to: friendshipgroups.votmqg@gmail.com 
 
If you want to be in a group please provide the following information: 

 Name 
 Telephone number 
 Email address 
 A brief description of your quilting interests 
 What you are looking for in a friendship group such as piecing, appliqué, embroidery or long 

arm quilting etc? 

 

 

 
Library 

 
To access the Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild Library, please go to: 
 
https://www.librarything.com/catalog/valleyofthemist 
 
 

Click on the title to get book descriptions. (Note: some of the books do not have a description) 
 
To check out a book: 
 

Email:librarian.votmqg@gmail.com 

 
In the subject line put name of book and author. 
 
In body of email put your name, email address and mobile phone number 
 
Rules: 

 You must be a guild member 

 Books are checked out for 1 month 

 Fines are a $1 or each month they are late 

  

Guild Library 

Friendship Groups 

mailto:friendshipgroups.votmqg@gmail.com
https://www.librarything.com/catalog/valleyofthemist
mailto:librarian.votmqg@gmail.com
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Congratulations 
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Fabric Exchange 

Hi Everyone! 
I made a mistake with the monthly Fat Quarter Exchange; I forgot that we do not have the 
exchange for the months of June - August. So we will start up again in September! 
 
September - Colors of Autumn - Green, Gold, Red, Yellow, Brown 
October - Neutral Colors - Black, White & Grey 
November - Christmas Fabric 

Thank you! Have fun! 
 

Tawnya 
 

Time to go through your stash! Do you have wonderful items and fabric you have 
never used? Have you ever said to yourself “why did I buy this?” Well these are the 
items we want you to bring to the Market of the Mist, simply put a sticker with a 
suggested price and bring it to us to sell. Check with us at end of night to take home 
whatever is left, that’s it! 100% proceeds go to the guild, and members walk away with 
new treasures! Start going through your stuff and bring to our next sales night which 
will be in September. Happy hunting! 
 

Market of the Mist 

2023 Retreat 
 

Hello Everyone! 
 
I am sorry I have been a little out of touch lately to accept payment for the 2023 Retreat, 
work has been a little hectic. I will be at the September meeting to accept any payment you 
may have, (you may also mail it to me). 
 
As you know, the retreat will be March 24-26, 2023 @ Vina de Lestonnac Retreat Center. 
You can also email me with any questions. 
 
I am looking forward to having a great time again at this retreat! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tawnya 
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 POSITION    NAME       
Elected Positions:  
PRESIDENT     Adriane Ridder 
1st VICE PRESIDENTS    Laura Alvarado Karrie Dominguez 
2nd VICE PRESIDENT    Dene Ryan 
SECRETARY     Vanessa Prario 
TREASURER     Shelly McNeely Kristine Timm 
WAYS and MEANS    Maryruth Wilson 
PAST PRESIDENT    Shirley Brown 
 
Appointed Positions: 
ADVERTISING COORDINATOR  Sheri Eramo 
AMBASSADOR COORDINATOR  Marlene Oaks 
BLOCK OF THE MONTH COORDINATORS Adriane Ridder  Shelly McNeely 
CHALLENGE QUILT COORDINATOR  Vanessa Prario 
CORRESPONDENCE SECRETARY  OPEN  
DOOR PRIZE COORDINATOR   OPEN  
FABRIC EXCHANGE    Tawnya O’Herron 
FACILITY COORDINATOR   Laurie Gonzales 
FRIENDSHIP GROUP COORDINATOR  Paula McGaugh 
HOSPITALITY HOSTESS   Laurie Gonzales 
INTERNAL AUDITOR    Janice Emmerson 
JUNE FUNDRAISER EVENT   OPEN 
LIBRARIAN     Paula McGaugh 
MEMBERSHIP CHAIRS    Elaine Giometti Dorothy Ray 
MERCHANDISE COORDINATOR  Karrie Dominguez 
MONTHLY MINI COORDINATOR  Vanessa Prario  
NEWSLETTER EDITOR   Kristine Timm 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT CHAIR   Gloria Bachmann 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT MRKTG  OPEN 
PARLIAMENTARIAN    Charlotte Carpentier 
PET BED COORDINATOR   Ellen French 
PHILANTHROPY CHAIRS   Ellen French  Lynn Korito Ida Colvin 
PUBLICITY & PUBLIC RELATIONS  OPEN 
PRESIDENTS QUILT    Shirley Brown 
QUILT SHOW CHAIR    Maryruth Wilson 
QUILT SHOW ASSISTANT   Tamara Kope 
RETREAT COORDINATORS, 2022  Tawnya O’Herron & Mary Ann O’Herron 
RETREAT COORDINATOR, 2023  Tawnya O’Herron & Mary Ann O’Herron 
SCCQG REPRESENTATIVE   Dene Ryan 
SOCIAL MEDIA COORDINATOR  Carol Nanfito 
SHOW & TELL COORDINATOR  OPEN 
WEBSITE COORDINATOR   Michelle Clark 

WORKSHOP COORDINATOR   Laurie Gonzales 

2022 Board Members 
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’n Sky — yellows and blues 

 

Birthday Month Bring Door Prize Bring Snack Monthly Program 

January yes (plus Dec) yes (plus Dec) Speaker 

February yes yes Speaker 

March yes yes Speaker 

April yes yes Speaker 

May yes yes Speaker 

June yes yes Speaker 

July no (bring in Sep) yes Quilters “U” 

August no (bring in Sep) yes Philanthropy Sew 

September yes (plus Jul-Aug) no (bring in Oct) Guild Birthday Party 

October yes yes (plus Sep) Speaker 

November yes yes Speaker 

December no (bring in Jan) no Holiday Party/Potluck 

 

Snacks & Door Prizes 

Monthly Programs & Room Set-Up 

 Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec 

Program Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker 
Quilters 

University 
Philanthropy 

Sew In 
Challenge 

Quilt 
Speaker 

Member 
Showcase 

Holiday 
Party 

Block of the 
Month 

yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Challenge Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes no no no 
Door Prizes yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Fabric 
Exchange 

yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Library yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 
Market of the 

Mist 
yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Merchandise 
Table 

yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Monthly Mini yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 
Opportunity 

Quilt 
yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Philanthropy yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no 

Refreshments yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes 

yes 
Guild Birthday 

Cake (guild 
provides) 

yes yes 

yes 
Members 
Potluck 

Show and Tell yes yes yes yes yes yes yes no yes yes yes no 
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Please Support Our Advertisers and Sponsors 

 

 

 

To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 
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Reminders: 

• General Meeting 
Feb. 12 
 

• Renew Membership, 
Bring form & $30 
 

• Sign up for  
Workshops 
 

• Bring US Vets 
Donation 
 

• Retreaters: Bring 
Final Payment 
 

• Bring Block of 
The Month 
 

Reminders 

 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley. We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program. 

 Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild 
27275 Ynez Rd. #435 
Temecula, CA 92592  

 
Newsletter Editor: Kristine Timm (krtimm@gmail.com) 

 
Website Co-ord.: Michelle Clark (votmq@yahoo.com) 

 

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com 
 

Follow us on Facebook  

Our Meeting Times and Locations 
 

General Meetings 
Second Tuesday of the month 

6:30 pm social; 7:00 pm meeting 
Community Recreation Center 

30875 Rancho Vista Rd 
Temecula, CA 

 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

Exit the 15 Freeway at Rancho California Rd. and go East. 
Go to Ynez Rd. and turn right. 

Go to Rancho Vista Rd. and turn Left 
The CRC is approximately 1.5 miles on the right-hand side. 

 
 

Board Meetings 
Monday following General Meeting 

6:30 pm. 
Rancho Meadows Club House 

44501 La Paz Rd 
Temecula, CA 

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/892870144555085/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/892870144555085/
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